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Good morning.

Please see attached file.  I think that the ARR review should be relatively simple this year.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Active Mines Regulatory Program
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February 2, 2021 

 

Basil Bear 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) 

P.O. Box 1488 

Paonia, CO 81428 

 

Re: Bowie No. 1 Mine, Permit C-1981-38,  

Initial Review of the 2020 ARR 

 

Dear Mr. Bear: 

 

On January 28, 2021, the Division received BRL’s 2020 Annual Reclamation Report (ARR).  I have the 

following issues regarding this report: 

 

1. The date in the footer of the form is incorrect.   

2. There are inconsistencies between the descriptions of reclamation by year and the summary table on 

page 31: 

a. The 2009 data has several inconsistencies.   

b. For 2008 data, Zone 1-C from the summary table is not shown in the description for this 

year, and there appears to be a discrepancy with Zone 2-B.   

 

 

Please address these issues, and then I can give you my feedback on the ARR form itself.  (I think that will be 

a relatively simple task after the work Tamme Bishop did on this last year.)  As always, call or e-mail me 

with any questions related to this review, and/or submit a formal response via the Division’s ePermitting 

system. 

 

Thank you, 

 
Robert D. Zuber, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist II 

 

Cc via email:  Tamme Bishop, J.E. Stover & Associates, Inc. 
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